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									10th September 2024 

Welcome to Longley Park Sixth Form Academy
Dear parent or carer, 
First, I want to congratulate all those students who have joined Longley Park Sixth Form from across the city and I am thrilled that your child has chosen to study with us. It was wonderful to see so many new faces across the sixth form last week. Every student has the potential to be brilliant at Longley Park. Working together, we can achieve this. 
Joining Longley Park is not just about taking on a set of subjects. For our students, it is the start of Project You. A time for young people to focus on themselves and their futures. We encourage students to take advantage of all the opportunities open to them: enrichment, trips, activities, groups and more. 
I would like to invite you to our Evening for Parents and Carers of New Students on Thursday, 12th September at 5:30pm. At the event, you will be able to speak with members of the team at Longley Park that will be working with your child. There will be a short presentation about what you and your child can expect as a student at Longley Park followed by a variety of smaller talks and question sessions in relation to student bursary, accessing IT systems, BTEC and A Level approach to learning, and the pastoral and wellbeing support available to students. 
Following the event, we will be circulating our Parent and Careers handbook and links to further helpful information. Please continue to monitor your emails and messages for information from Longley Park. 
I would like to take this opportunity to invite expressions of interest to join our Academy Advisory Council (AAC). The AAC consists of a group of people who could be parents, community nominees and academy staff. The key aims of the AAC is to represent the interest of the community in the running of the Sixth Form and to represent the Sixth Form in the community. If you would be interested in supporting us on our AAC, please do contact me directly.
I hope that together, we can support all students here at Longley Park Sixth Form to start strong, make good choices and be successful. 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday at 5:30pm. 
Yours faithfully, [image: Untitled-1.png]
[image: Jamie Joshua | Helping You to Move Forward]
Jamie Davies, Executive Principal 
principal@longleypark.ac.uk 
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